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DOCTORS HOSPITAL (BAHAMAS) LIMITED NEWS RELEASE 

  

        **For Immediate Release** 

 

 

  

Filing and publication of DHHS FYE 2023 Audited Financial Statements 

 

The Board of Directors of Doctors Hospital Health System Limited (“Doctors Hospital”) 

hereby notifies its shareholders of the following: 

 

The Audited Financial Statements for the year ended January 31, 2023 were due to be 

filed and published on or before May 31, 2023. However, to allow our auditors additional 

time to examine our assessment of the collectability of COVID 19 receivables, the 

production of the audited annual financial statements along with the auditor’s report 

associated therewith were not filed and published within this time. Doctors Hospital 

therefore applied to the Bahamas International Securities Exchange (BISX) and the 

Securities Commission of The Bahamas (“the Commission”) for an extension of time in 

which to file and publish the said Audited Financial Statements. Both BISX and the 

Commission have granted Doctors Hospital’s request. Accordingly, the Audited 

Financial Statements for the year ended January 31, 2023 will be filed and published on 

or before August 31, 2023. 

 

 

Patricia Simmons 

Corporate Secretary 
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About Doctors Hospital 

Accredited by Joint Commission International in 2010, Doctors Hospital Health System 

(“Doctors Hospital”) is the premier tertiary healthcare institution in The Bahamas.   

Doctors Hospital was formerly named The Rassin Hospital, founded in 1955 by the late 

Dr Meyer Rassin, a leading orthopedic surgeon who opened the original 20,000 square-

foot, 24-bed medical facility. The Rassin Hospital was the most modern hospital in the 

West Indies for its time and a longtime dream of Dr Meyer Rassin to provide quality 

healthcare to patients.  A group of Bahamian physicians bought the facility in 1986 and 

renamed it Doctors Hospital. In 1993, the hospital completed a 50,000-square-foot 

expansion and then became a publicly traded company in 1999. It now has over 1000 

Bahamian shareholders. Today, Doctors Hospital is a 94-bed multi-site health system 

comprising two unique facilities. The main hospital situated at the corner of Collins 

Avenue and Shirley Street provides a full range of inpatient and outpatient services. The 

satellite facility, Doctors Hospital West (formerly Bahamas Medical Center), is located in 

western New Providence on Blake Road. 


